## St Margaret's at Hasbury Church of England Primary School

Hagley Road, Halesowen, West Midlands B63 4QD

Headteacher: Mrs S Shepherd

Tel: 01384 818660 Email: info@hasbury.dudley.sch.uk



Dear Parents,  $II^{\text{th}}$  September 2023

## Welcome Service - Thursday 28th September 9:10am

On behalf of the Staff, Governors, children and parents, can I please take this opportunity to welcome you and your child to the St Margaret's family.

I hope the first full week has gone well for your child and that they are enjoying coming into school.

Valuing our children and families, being warm and welcoming is what we are good at here at St Margaret's, and therefore think it is important to welcome your child, and indeed yourself, formally to St Margaret's, which we do during the Welcome Service.

The service will be held on Thursday 28th September at 9.10am in the KS2 hall, entry via the main entrance by the school office. We hope you will be able to join us. In order to book your place, please complete the online form under the parents tab on the School Life app by Friday 15th September. Please make sure you are logged into the app before you submit your request. We are only able to accommodate <u>2 adults per child</u> at this event and are <u>unable</u> admit younger siblings.

Kind Regards,

Mrs Shepherd

Headleacher











www.hasbury.dudley.sch.uk